
From: Gayle Ferguson   
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 1:58 PM 
To: Councillor, Keith Irish - Markham <kirish@markham.ca>; Gold, Laura <lgold@markham.ca> 
Subject: Proposed condos  
  

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT 
CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

As an Elgin Street home owner and resident, I agree totally with the Planning Staff action to recommend 
refusal to permit the building of 2 ( two)  60 storey condos at the south east corner of Yonge and Elgin 
Streets in Thornhill. 
 
Regards. 
Gayle Ferguson 
61 Elgin Street 
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